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HAVE YOUR SAY



We are planning a new campus for 
McKinnon Secondary College and 
want your feedback to help shape 
the designs.

Visit  
www.engage.vic.gov.au/McKinnonSC  
before Sunday 16 September to:

•	 provide feedback and complete  
a survey

•	 register for a parent community 
workshop.

The architects will consider your 
feedback as part of the new  
campus designs.

 
 

You can contact us:
Victorian School Building Authority

1800 896 950

vsba@edumail.vic.gov.au

www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au

/victorianschoolbuild

For information in your 
language, please call the 
Victorian School Building 
Authority’s translation 
service on 03 9280 0712.

www.schoolbuildings.vic.gov.au


